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HB 3076 is just more useless bureaucracy.  To obtain A FFL is a lengthy process  

with background checks done at the federal level hence the first F in FFL. It will do 

nothing to stop violence or crime. If the legislators truly wish to stop crime they should 

focus on increasing penalties for crime, as well as directing courts to not be lenient 

when there is a crime committed with a firearm. 


